
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

VULCAN COUNTY 
IN THE PROVINCE OF ALBERTA 

 
PROPOSED ROAD CLOSURE BYLAW NO. 2024-003 

 
To be held at 10:50 a.m., May 15th, 2024 

Vulcan County Council Chambers 
 
Vulcan County in the Province of Alberta hereby gives notice of its intention to close the following portions 
of an undeveloped road allowance: 
 
PLAN 9286EG 
BLOCK 5 
THAT PART OF LANE LYING SOUTH OF THE SOUTHWESTERLY RPODUCTION OF THE 
NORTHWESTERLY BOUNDARY OF LOT 3 AND LYING NORTH OF PLAN 2310340 
EXCEPTING THEREOUT ALL MINES AND MINERALS 
 
The proposed road closure is illustrated on the map attached and can be viewed at the Vulcan County 
office. Take notice that a public hearing to consider Bylaw 2024-003 will be held on May 15th, 2024, at 10:50 
a.m. in Vulcan County Council Chambers.  Any person who claims to be affected prejudicially by the 
proposed bylaw must register their concerns, in writing, to the Chief Administrative Officer no later than 
4:00 p.m. on May 13th, 2024. 
 
DATED at Vulcan County in the Province of Alberta this 23rd day of April 2024. 
. 
  
Nels Petersen 
Chief Administrative Officer 
Vulcan County 
Box 180 
Vulcan, Alberta   T0L 2B0 
 
A copy of the proposed bylaw may be inspected at the Vulcan County office during normal business hours. 
If you have any comments or questions, please contact: 
 
Alena Matlock 
Development Officer – Vulcan County 
Box 180, 102 Centre Street, Vulcan, AB 
T0L 2B0 
Phone:  (403) 485-3135 
Toll Free:  1-877-485-2299 
 
 




